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Date: 18th November, 2020  

  Ref:SLHS/SJ/Parents/Notice:54/2020 

 
NOTICE TO PARENTS OF CLASSES 1 TO 10 

 
 
As per the High Court Order dated 13th October 2020, the revised 

tuition fees and session fees, of 80% of the last academic year, is 

effective from the month of April 2020.  Considering the volume of 

the students and the calculations involved, it will take some time 

for our accounts department to finalize the amount, if any, that 

needs to be adjusted for each student.  Accordingly, you are hereby 

notified that those who have already paid fees (Session and tuition 

fees till October 2020) are not required to pay any fees until further 

order in this regard. For clarification, you may contact the accounts 

department by the school number, during school hours only.  

 

 
 
Principal  
 


